
LYNN V. WOOD 
31239 Edgewood Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 44124: 

216 831-1081 

lwood@roadrunner. com 

December 2, 2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attn: Case Number 14-1297-EL-SSO 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

I care a great deal about our environment and strongly advocate the critical 
reduction of toxic pollution. 

Furthermore, I deeply resent having to pay extra money to insure that old, 
dirty coal plants can continue to run. Please do not allow a rate increase 
for the state's outmoded, deteriorating coal plants. 

Thank you. 

Vx/^ ,K. .^M ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ ^ 
Lynn Wood 
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